
24 February 2020

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,                                                     
 
Welcome back to the second half of the school year; we’re starting the half term with a bang with an off-timetable week!
Traffic
Please be extra careful in cars and on foot outside of school as it is inevitably going to be busy with road works on Chester Road and various other sites in town. Can I remind you all to be even more extra careful on Park Street; speedy three point turns at drop off and pick up times are not a brilliant idea!
Around Europe Week
In the afternoons all classes will move around the school going to different classes to experience an Around Europe Week where they will learn about the geography, cultures and unique traits of different countries.
Parent / Carer Scientists
In advance of British Science week on Mon 9 March we would like to invite parents / carers who may be interested in assisting in leading science experiment and investigations during that week to come and be “trained” on Tuesday 3 March at 1.30pm. This worked amazingly last year and I really hope we have such great support this time around as the benefits to our children are incredible.
Northwich Art Trail
I hope some of you managed to do the Northwich Art trail in the break; this showcases art work from all 28 Northwich primary schools and is a real testament to the good things we do as a local area. The trail ends on Saturday so there’s still time to enjoy the experience.
After school clubs
Our comprehensive programme of after school clubs resumes immediately this week.
Class assembly
There is no class assembly this week; our next will be led by Mrs Holmes’ class on March 6; parents and family welcome from 9.05am.
Share a million books
As part of our World Book day celebrations we have signed up to the “Share a Million Books” initiative. On Thursday of this week all children will bring home a reading record and further information regarding this programme. The aim is simply to get children to record their daily reading, thank you for your support.
Adventure playground
Some of you will have seen that our adventure playground has been removed. This is because some of the wooden stumps were rotten and the “carpet” was deemed to be past it’s best too. We are getting a new one installed!
 
Yours sincerely
 
Adam Croft  
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